
School Board Meeting/Workshop:  January 9, 2017 
 

Subject:      Out-of-State Trip 
       Nicaragua & Costa Rica 
 
Presenter:      Mark Mischke, Principal 
       Jodie Fitzgerald, Spanish Teacher 
       Jess Nickelsen, Spanish Teacher 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 

preliminary approval 
  

 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
The BHS Spanish Teachers are planning a trip for students to hear and speak Spanish 
and experience the Latin-American culture.  Trip is scheduled for the summer of 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 
 
Form 610 – Out-of-State Trip Form 

 
 

 


